


Ray Cowart 
17619 Chatham Way Drive 
Houston, TX 77084 
(713) 855-9470 

April 29, 1996 

Mr. Steve Nielsen 
Minnesota Historical Society 
345 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN 55102-1906 

Dear Mr. Nielsen, 

I would like to thank you for your prompt response to my request concerning speeches by 
Hubert Humphrey and Walter Mondale. I have been working on my project for some 
five years, which includes several change of addresses. While recently going through 
some of my papers at the bottom of a very large box, I found the campaign announcement 
speeches of both Mr. Humphrey and Mr. Mondale. It seems I received the speeches back 
in 1992 along with permission to publish them in my book. Thank you again for your 
help and enclosed please find my check for $15.00 to help with the work of the 
Minnesota Historical Society Research Center. 

You noted in your letter that you are missing the speech Hubert Humphrey delivered 
December 30, 1959 to announce his 1960 presidential campaign. During my research I 
came across a copy of his statement published in The New York Times. Please accept 
these copies for future use by researchers using the Minnesota Historical Society's 
Research Center. 

Sincerely, 

Ray Cowart 
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